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Question: 

a) What specific training will be available for staff who will have face to face discussions 

with recipients who will be required to undertake a drug test. 

b) What measures will DHS put in place to reassure the public that letters will not be sent to 

wrongly identified recipients for drug testing? 

 

Answer: 

a) Comprehensive training will be available for all staff involved in the substance misuse 

measures, with specialist training for staff who will conduct face-to-face discussions with 

income support recipients involved in the trial. Training material and delivery methods 

will be developed as further details of the trial are settled, including through legislation. 

b) The Department will undertake extensive user assurance and system based testing as part 

of implementation of the trial. This will also include thorough testing of processes and 

protocols for notifications to job seekers. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


